The McKownville Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

The Annual Meeting of the McKownville Improvement Association was held on Tuesday, May 15, 1984, at 7:30 PM at the Tom Sawyer Motel, Western Avenue. The program consisted of a slide presentation by Fred Abele on the history of McKownville. Also Bryce Butler, a writer for the ALTAMONT ENTERRPISE told of some of the early history of the paper. The ENTERPRISE celebrates its centennial this year with a special edition coming out this summer.

The business meeting commenced at 9:00 PM. Jim Lane presided. He reported on the possible rezoning of a 14.3 acre tract of land off School House Road. About half of the property would be used for a town park and the other half for two story buildings which would contain offices and apartments. Lane gave some of the pros and cons of the rezoning.

Treasurer, Steve Witham was absent so the annual treasurer's report was presented by Lindsay Childs. Beginning balance in the General Fund on May 19, 1983 was \$11.57. Ending balance on May 15, 1984 was \$176.46. Beginning balance in the Lawyers Fund was \$124.20 and the ending balance was \$559.30.

Lindsay Childs presented the slate of officers for 1984-85.

They are as follows:

President Jim Lane

Vice President Jim Cameron Treasurer

Steve Witham

Secretary

Sue Brown

Three new board memeber who would serve a three year term are Don Reeb, Jill Messner, and Mel Behn.

There were no nominations from the floor. The Secretary was requested to cast a single ballot for the officers and board members.

Meeting adjourned.

Dorotky Ellinwood Outgoing SecretarY